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I'm looking to network the vacant farmlands throughout Canada in 
preparation for full legalisation in 2018. 

Much of the farmland is untouched, or else populated by an ageing 
metric at risk of losing their homes, due to their ageing status 
coupled with the cost of maintenance for acreages.

We're seeking investment to make these pot farms entirely 
sustainable, combining diverse crops, intelligent agricultural 
practices, and renewable tech to present a new market opportunity 
for investors to literally pay off their debt through their 
investment via government subsidies, all while securely expanding 
their portfolios into the burgeoning sustainability sector, through 
one tidy package. 

--

We will also be crowdfunding support in order to keep equal 
representation of interests. We will be surveying farm workers, the 
WOOF and tree-planting community, freemen and sovereigns, and the 
First Nations Reservations Coalition in order to discern and better 
target needs.

Through this networking we hope to gain insight into metrics, 
demographics, interests, and shared aims, so as to be able to 
effectively steer toward unified goals for all communities.

We will provide residencies for workers and a stipend upon leave. 

The farms themselves will include adult classrooms with a 
Montessori-style ethos, allowing for purposeful play through the 
providence of intellectual discourse, training and education in 
subject-relevant areas, art spaces, and social exchange. 

--

Now, I've seen a lot of models for these kinds of projects the world 
over and through my research hope to be able to pick the best 
attributes from the bunch in order to craft a fully-functional, 
multi-faceted platform that meets all aims cohesively.

Social innovation is constantly evolving. At a certain stage we need 
to take things meta.

Social enterprise isn't nearly as effective as it should be, as up 
until this point in history, we've only ever modelled our approach 
on how corporate business has put forth.



We're essentially fighting fire with fire.

Social enterprise needs its own system of thought in order to embody 
its full potential to tip the scales away from outdated corporate 
interests and toward ideal futurist notions.

Our aim is to still incorporate the component structures of 
business; traditional departments encompassed by the first layer of 
enterprise operations; and then progressing the system toward 
further upward expansion in the sense of pioneering new higher level 
departments.

These departments would fulfil the current government needs for 
representation in the areas of sustainability, social reform and 
restorative programmes, philosophic inquiry outside of academia, and 
creative spaces for citizens to share resources through creating 
art.

Again, many such structures presently exist, however they are 
gridlocked into vying for the limited resources made available to 
them, thus defeating their own intended purpose.


